
Van: Güemes Pedraza, Javier <JAGUP@once.es> 

Datum: 15 juni 2016 15:01:22 GMT-4 

Aan: Gisèle Marlière  (gisele.marlierep@mutsoc.be) <gisele.marlierep@mutsoc.be>, 

"pierre.gyselinck@skynet.be" <pierre.gyselinck@skynet.be> 

Kopie: Bueno Fernández, Esther María <ebueno@fundaciononce.es>, Campos Muñoz, 

Cristina <ccampos@fundaciononce.es> 

Onderwerp: FW: INnetCAMPUS Project 

 
Dear Gisèle and Pierre,  
 
Sorry, I am writing to you in English since I put in copy one of my colleagues from Fundacion 
ONCE. I really hope that my e-amail finds you well and I was really happy to meet with you 
(briefly..) during EDF AGA in Dublin.  
 
I am contacting you this time in order to introduce to you a project that my colleagues are 
implementing through the Erasmus+ programme, together with the University of Antwerp. It is a 
project focusing on secondary education for children with disabilities and they are planning to do 
a mission to Belgium in order to promote it and make sure that they find a good number of 
families and students that would interested. We have discussed, and they would like to start their 
mission by visiting you and by asking you for some ideas for the implementation of the project.  
 
I forward to you below some information in English that that have provided explaining the purpose 
of the trip. I would be very thankful if you could find some minutes to meet with them and 
eventually provide them with some ideas prior of the meeting.  
 
I copy them into this e-mail for further information if required.  
 
Many thanks in advance and I am really looking forward to meet with you very soon. 
 
Best  
 
Javier  
 
 
 
 
Javier Güemes 
Director Técnico – Technical Director 
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